
 

To: Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker, 
 University of Alaska Anchorage  
 
Fr: Kimberly Swiantek, 
 UAA Governance Office 
 
Re: Priority Registration for the Honors College 
 
 
On March 7th, 2014 the Faculty Senate approved to the following motion brought forward by the 
Undergraduate Academic Board (UAB): 
 

 
Motion: The UAB moves to extend the current priority registration for the Honors College for the Fall 
2014 semester. 

 
Please see the attached document for more information. 
 
If I may be of further assistance, please let me know. 
  
 
Provost 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Elisha Baker, Provost and Vice Chancellor        Date 
 
 
 
Chancellor 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Tom Case, Chancellor   
 
 
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: ABEB72EE-2C5F-4FD7-B128-877622A60B6E

X

April 16, 2014 

April 16, 2014 

https://trust.docusign.com
https://trust.docusign.com


POBox 141629

Anchorage. Alaska 99514-1629

T 907.786.1480 • F 907.786.4888

TO: Undergraduate Academic Board (UAB)

FROM: Eric R. Pedersen, Associate Vice Chancellor for Enrollment Service

DATE: February 10, 2014

RE: Priority Registration Exception for University Honors College

On February 14, 2011, UAB voted to approve the current priority registration system that we

have in place. The approval established a clear hierarchy for registration based on a student's class

standing. The current model emerged from lengthy UAB discussion and included key stakeholder input,

and therefore I feel it is appropriate for UAB to determine any permanent changes to the model.

After the establishment of the priority registration policy the Honors College and Student Affairs

administration agreed to a trial in which honors college student could register one business day prior to

official opening of the priority registration schedule. The Honors College tightly maintains the
qualifications for a student to qualify for this special priority. This trial period was granted with the
expectation that a formal proposal would come before UAB and Faculty Senate for formal approval.

After spring semester 2014 priority registration the Honors College was informed that their students

would not be afforded this benefit for fall 2014 priority registration without expressed consent of UAB.

I have asked University Honors College leadership to bring before you a request to approve early

registration for Honors College students. Enrollment Services supports early registration as a reasonable

and tangible benefit for a student participating in the Honors College. The Honors College will further

make the case for this benefit to their students.
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